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No Payroll Newsletter on Friday, July 4,
2014
CPA Practice Advisor will be closed on July 4 so that our sta� can enjoy the
Independence Day weekend with their families. As such, we will not be producing the
CPA Payroll Advisor newsletter on that day.
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CPA Practice Advisor will be closed on July 4 so that our staff can enjoy the
Independence Day weekend with our families. As such, we will not be producing the
CPA Payroll Advisor newsletter on that day.

From all of us to you, Happy 4th of July!
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(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE
Sponsors.
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